
 

15th International Conference on Language and Social Psychology  

**Now Accepting Works in Progress** 

 

 

 

 

 

The International Association of Language and Social Psychology (www.ialsp.org) is now accepting 

Works in Progress to be presented and “workshopped” at the upcoming 15th International Conference 

on Language and Social Psychology (ICLASP) which will be held June 22-25th, 2016 in Bangkok, 

Thailand. 

 

Deadline: 1st April, 2016 

 

Works in Progress is a new category of submissions for ICLASP and will give presenters a unique 

opportunity to present a “work in progress” and engage in a small group discussion about the work 

among a group of distinguished and emerging international scholars including journal editors and 

reviewers. The goal is to provide presenters with specific feedback in order to move the research from 

a “work in progress” to a “work in press” (or similar outcome). The Works in Progress presentations 

are a natural extension to the supportive networking and mentoring opportunities that are already at the 

core of the International Association of Language and Social Psychology. We encourage Works in 

Progress submissions from first year graduate students to emeritus professors recognizing that all 

scholarship is enhanced when it is shaped by a larger social scientific community! 

 

Send Works in Progress Submissions to: iclasplirod@gmail.com with “ICLASP works in progress” in 

the subject line by April 1st, 2016.  

 

Works in Progress submissions should be a single file containing: 

 

(i) The names and complete contact information of all authors with a clear indication of who will 

present the paper. 

(ii) A 250 word (maximum) abstract of the work in progress clearly indicating what work remains 

to be completed and a specific statement about the goal for the paper.  

(iii) A list of 3-5 specific questions authors would like to discuss during the work-shop session. 

 

Please note that (i) all submissions and presentations need to be in English; (ii) by submitting a 

proposal for presentation at ICLASP15 you are agreeing to register for and attend the conference 

should your paper/symposia be accepted.  

 

PLEASE ALSO NOTE: ALTHOUGH THE PRIORITY DEADLINE FOR REGULAR ICLASP 

SUBMISSIONS HAS ALREADY PASSED, WE CAN REVIEW ADDITIONAL PAPER AND 

SYMPOSIA PROPOSALS UP UNTIL APRIL 1ST, 2016 ON A CASE-BY-CASE BASIS (see 

www.ialsp.org/conferences)   

 

 

http://www.ialsp.org/
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